
  
Issue 288 Week Ending Friday 15th July 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

Final Week: 
Week beginning 18th July ~ Parents are invited to attend the club with their child to share in this aspect of their learning.  
Please do not worry if work commitments do not allow but if possible, come at the time the club runs. 
 
Tuesday 19th July ~ Book fair (see below) 
 
Wednesday 20th July ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and BBQ 17:30-21:00 ~ Supported by Mrs McEvilly and Mr Thorpe 
 
Friday 22nd July ~ Year 6 Glo-Dodgeball in the morning. 
 
Friday 22nd July ~ Heads and Deputies are announced with Star of the Year Assembly 13:30-15:00 with Mrs McGrath and 
the whole school.   
Finish for the summer holidays at 15:30 
 
Well what a week our Year 6’s have had!!!!  They have enjoyed the most magnificent weather in Coniston, enjoying a 

range of activities the Lake District has to offer.  The team of staff that went to support the children have said it has been 

such a marvellous experience to see the children push themselves to achieve things that they never would have done 

before.  The Waterpark Outdoor Education Centre is the best of its type and the children are developed in team building 

projects along with acquiring lifelong skills.   Our Twitter feed has kept us regularly updated. Both groups of children have 

not stopped talking about their amazing time away telling us all about mountain walks, ghyll scrambling, kayaking and of 
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course the yummy sticky toffee pudding!. We would like to thank all the staff at Waterpark as well as thanking Mrs 

Danyadi-Elliot, Miss Wilson, Mr Cadawallder, Mrs Stock, Mr Boyd and Miss Savage for enabling our children to go and for 

giving up their own time away from their families.  

                       

 

It is forecast to be extremely hot over the coming days.  Please ensure you send your child in protected from the 
sun with suncream. It is best that your child comes to school with it already applied along with a supply of their own to put 
on over the day, a sun hat and most importantly a drink that they can top up over the day.  We do not expect to see any 
ties being worn in this hot weather.  The PTFA will be providing ice lollies for the children to enjoy on Monday.  If you 
would like your child to have one please send in 20p for each day.  We are to be putting up additional sun shelters outside 
to help protect the children. 

mailto:head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


  
Issue 288 Week Ending Friday 15th July 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

Carleton Green Goes Green continues to go from strength to strength.   Our recently harvested peas have 

provided our children with a healthy snack and our potatoes have been used within our school kitchens for lunchtimes.  

Pupils at Carleton Green CP school have earned an international accreditation this academic year, recognising their 

amazing work in making their school more environmentally friendly and raising eco-awareness in fellow pupils.  

Eco-Schools is an international education programme that prompts young people to explore sustainability and climate 

change and take-action.  

Pupils at Carleton Green CP school collaborated with Mrs Hicks to conduct an environmental review, assessing how eco-

friendly their school is. They reviewed everything from the school’s recycling practices, to energy usage, to how 

environmental themes are covered in classrooms. Building on their findings, the pupils and Mrs Hicks planned a year of 

activities that would up their green-credentials. 

Wyre in Bloom awarded us with Gold for our stunning grounds. A huge thank you for your support in helping Mrs Hicks 

and our Eco-committee to enabling this to happen. 
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Poulton library came into school on Monday to congratulate Eric in Parrots who has achieved is Gold Award. He has read 

an impressive 50 books! Well done Eric. 

Please visit Poulton Library to sign up for the Summer Reading challenge. 

 

Poulton Library also have a SCART club and a craft workshop. The children’s fortnightly craft workshop starts Friday 15th 

July 3:30-4:30pm. 

 

mailto:head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


  
Issue 288 Week Ending Friday 15th July 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

                   

mailto:head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


  
Issue 288 Week Ending Friday 15th July 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

This Week’s Sport News 

This week, not much Sport beyond our clubs has been happening, due to 

Year 6 being at an amazing trip to Waterpark and today, the Year 5’s have 

gone on their own trip to St. Aiden’s High School. They have gone to have a 

taster of what High School will be like for next year. 

Year 6 have had a football match at lunches and at breaktimes so it has been 

a fun week for some. 

Fleetwood Town came in to have a session with the classes and have been 

playing some Cricket matches across school. 

Well done to: 
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A huge congratulations to Lexi 

who competed last weekend in 

3 gymnastics events. Lexi 

achieved 2 Bronze medals and 

a Gold! Well done Lexi, we are 

very proud of you. 

Evie and Francesca have made us incredibly proud 

in the World Cup in San Sebastián - Spain.  

England came first , Evie and Francesca danced for 

team England and received a 6th and 7th place in 

the world.  
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By Sport Captains: James Shaw, Alex Greenwood, Oscar Dowell and Wiki Ziomek. 

On Tuesday 19th July we will be holding a book sale in the MUPA 3:30pm-4:15pm. We would like to purchase brand new books which are up to date and 

current for our school library. We would like to spend the money from the book sale to be able to buy lots of new books for us to use in lesson time as well 

as our ‘choosy books’. We will be selling them for 10p, 20p or 50p so please bring your change! 
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